
From: Jerry Ford [mailto:jford@copiahbank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 5:21 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Comment on the 20-cent special assessment proposal 
 
It concerns me greatly that President Obama is trying to build up the banking sector while the 
FDIC is putting as additional burden on banks, especially community banks.  The special 
assessment will impose approximately $240,000 of additional expense over and above what we 
are paying now!  Please reconsider this issue.   
 
Jerry S. Ford 
Executive Vice President and  
Chief Information Officer 
Copiah Bank 
P.O. Box 31 
Hazlehurst, MS  39083 
 


